Saskatchewan
Health Authority

PUBLIC NOTICE
Fort Qu'Appelle & Area

Residents of Fort QuAppelle & area are advised
that X-RAY services will be

temporarily unavailable at All Nations Healing
Hospital for preventative maintenance on:

TUESDAY JUNE 11, 2024 10:00 AM to 02:00 PM

Clients requiring DIAGNOSTIC IMAGING services
during this time will need to travel to one of the
following facilities with a physician requisition
form to access services:

Indian Head Union Hospital
Regina General Hospital

St. Peter's Hospital Melville
Balcarres Integrated Care Cenire
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